
	
   	
   	
  
   Jer Broadhurst, Acting Chairman 
   of the Lake County Republican Party 
	
  
   April 17, 2016 
 

 
To: Lake County Republican Executive Committee 
From: Jer Broadhurst 
Subject: Changes in LCREC Leadership 
 
Within the past month, there have been three resignations from the Executive Board of the LCREC: 
 
 Alan Winslow: 
  Prior Position:  LCREC State Committeeman 
  Resignation Date: Announced at LCREC meeting on March 22, 2016 
  Reason for Resignation: Moving out of Lake County 
 
 Mike Levine:  
  Prior Position: Chairman of the Lake County Republican Executive Committee (LCREC) 
  Resignation Date: Submitted resignation letter on April 8, 2016 
  Reason for Resignation: Candidate for Lake County Commission – District One 
  
 Mark Fisher  
  Prior Position:  LCREC Vice Chairperson 
  Resignation Date: Submitted resignation letter on April 15, 2016 
  Reason for Resignation: Candidate for U.S. Representative, FL District 11 
 
We will be having elections to fill these three open positions as follows (the date of these elections are in accordance 
with our By-Laws): 
 
 April 26, 2016 LCREC Meeting 
  Nominations and election of LCREC State Committeeman 
 
  We will not be submitting any changes to the By-Laws for approval. 
 
 May 24, 2016 LCREC Meeting 
  Nominations and election of Chairman of the LCREC 
  Nominations and election of Vice Chairperson of the LCREC 
 
Since the officers of the Executive Committee serve for two years, after the November General Election there will 
nominations and election of all officers.  Therefore, the officers elected in April and May will only serve until that 
election.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jer Broadhurst 
Second Vice Chairperson of the LCREC 
Acting Chairman of the LCREC 
352.205.3376 
doublejb@comcast.net 
  


